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November 4, 2015 
 
 
Dan Harrie 
Salt Lake Tribune 
dharrie@sltrib.com 
 
Dear Mr. Harrie: 
 
This letter is in response to your GRAMA request to Maria Fandl, Clerk for the Board of 
Examiners, dated October 29, 2015, in which you requested the following records: 
 

“claims and related information regarding the claims submitted in the following cases:  
Monica Larsen Elliott, claim for $3,405,242 and Brenden Yates, claim for $4,374,196.” 

 
We currently have records that are responsive to your request. These records have been emailed 
to you. 
 
It should be noted that all documents responsive to your request will not be provided at this time 
pursuant to the requirements of GRAMA.  A review of these records shows that many of the 
requested records in possession of the Board of Examiners are “Private” records based upon 
Utah Code § 63G-2-302. In addition, some information related to the Yates case has been 
redacted due to the “Private” classification. 
 
Pursuant to Utah Code § 63G-2-401, you have the right to appeal the denial of this request to 
John Dougall, Secretary to the Board of Examiners. Your notice of appeal must be submitted 
within 30 days of the above denial date and must include your name, mailing address, daytime 
telephone number, and an explanation of the relief sought. You may also include any supporting 
information with your notice of appeal. Your appeal may be submitted at the address listed 
below. 
 

John Dougall, Utah State Auditor 
Utah State Capitol Complex 
East Office Building, Suite E310 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84114-2310 
jdougall@utah.gov 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Linda Siebenhaar 
Records Officer 
Office of the Utah State Auditor 


























































